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From October 31 to November 3, 2024, the Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries and the Morong Youth 

Witnessing Center Team organized a 4-day Divine Principle Workshop at the Antipolo Family Church 

and Sun Hwa International Academy. The workshop aimed to deepen participants' understanding of the 

Divine Principle and True Parents' Theology, and to nurture the witnessing guests into becoming core 

members of the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification. 

 

The workshop included 18 participants, witnessing guests, and first- and second-generation members. 

This diverse group fostered a lively exchange of ideas and created an enjoyable learning atmosphere. 

Divine Principle lectures and seminars on True Parents' Theology were delivered by Heavenly Top Gun 

Missionaries, guiding participants through core teachings and promoting engaging discussions. The 

workshop also featured testimonies from Blessed families, sharing their experiences before and after 

receiving the Blessing from True Parents. 

 

Participants also engaged in recreational activities, experiencing Korean culture by playing Yut-nori, a 

traditional Korean game, and practicing Tong Il Moo Do. 

 

A significant highlight of the workshop was the Cheon Shim Won prayer experience, which allowed 

participants to connect deeply with the heart of Heavenly Parent and True Parents. During this time, 

participants engaged in heartfelt prayers, sharing their resolves and commitments, creating a powerful 

atmosphere of sincerity and spiritual connection. 



 

 

 

On the final day, notable leaders were present, including Rev. Leo Angelo Halog, President of FFWPU 

Philippines, and Rev. Ronnie Sodusta, President of IAYSP Asia Pacific. Rev. Leo Angelo Halog 

delivered closing remarks, emphasizing the importance of building ideal families centered on Heavenly 

Parent and True Parents, and encouraging attendees to apply the teachings in their lives to promote peace 

and harmony, spreading the love of Heavenly Parent. 

 

 
 

The workshop strengthened the spiritual foundation of both new and existing members, as evidenced by 

the overwhelmingly positive feedback received. Witnessing guests appreciated the welcoming 

atmosphere and the clear, impactful lectures. Attendees also benefited from fellowship opportunities, 

allowing them to forge connections that will support their ongoing spiritual growth and engagement. 

 

The 4-Day Divine Principle Workshop achieved its objectives, inspiring a renewed commitment among 

participants. The dedication of the Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries and the Morong Youth Witnessing 

Center Team marked a significant step in expanding the providence and laying the groundwork for future 

workshops aimed at fostering substantial church growth and gaining more members. 

 

 

 

 

 


